


Statement for Knaresborough to be a Designated Neighbourhood Area 

 

September 2012  Page 1 of 1 

Knaresborough Town Council is very excited about the prospect of developing a 
Neighbourhood Development Plan for Knaresborough. There is strong support for the idea 
from various groups including Renaissance Knaresborough, Knaresborough Civic Society 
and Knaresborough Chamber of Trade, who have all been co-opted to serve on the Town 
Council’s Neighbourhood Development Plan Committee. 
 

The Town Council actually began working on a Neighbourhood Development Plan in 
January 2012 and, in order to progress with our action plan, would like to have the 
Knaresborough Parish Boundary officially designated as a Neighbourhood Area. The NDP 
Committee believe that this Neighbourhood Area is essential for supporting economic growth 
in Knaresborough as well as protecting the natural environment of this historic market town.   

The precise area is shown on the attached map and it is this area which is administered by 
Knaresborough Town Council. This area is considered appropriate to be designated as a 
Neighbourhood Area as it covers the built-up extent of Knaresborough and includes the three 
Wards of Knaresborough East, Knaresborough King James and Knaresborough Scriven Park. 

We are aware of the need to work within the Core Strategy and are fully committed to work 
closely with HBC to develop and deliver the Plan. We were disappointed that KTC missed 
out on a grant through the front-runners scheme; however, should any further grants become 
available we would greatly appreciate HBC applying for funding on our behalf. 




